
Notice to the Bennington College Community 

There will be an URGENTmeeting tonight, Monday, 

October 16 (7:30 Po Mo in Booth), for all those interested 

in attending the Washington mobilization next Saturday, 

or willing to con tribute help (e.g., lending cars, giving 

financial s upport)o 

Those who need transportation to Washington MUST 

attend this meetingo The costs will be minimalo Anyone 

who is planning to drive down, who has room and is willing 

to supp ly transportation for a few others, please contact 

Sally Pischl (Box 360) immediatelyo We would appreciate 

the attendance of all those going to Washington with 

previous transportation arrangements as wello 




